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    LOOK OUT FOR EACH 

         OTHER.  

   REPORT SUSPICIOUS  

  ACTIVITY. 

Elderly residents have been targeted 

in the Admaston area. Two white 

males with Irish accents have arrived 

in a small white van and tried to gain 

money for work that  did not need 

doing.   

This can happen to anyone at any 

age so please be vigilant. Keep an 

eye on your elderly neighbours 

and report anything you think is 

suspicious.  

Details of how to contact Police 

are at the bottom of this  News 

Letter. 


